
 

Star of the Week Y6 Workshop 

The children really enjoyed the 

afternoon learning all about 

liquid nitrogen. They discovered 

its uses in science and daily life 

and ever yone had the 

opportunity to crush a flower 

which had been immersed in the 

liquid nitrogen. Jacob said, "It 

was fun because it taught us a 

lot about the elements."  

Ava commented, "I liked it 

because we all got involved."  

A big thank you to our visitors for 

coming in to talk to us, and to 

Mrs Hogan for organising a 

brilliant science week! 

The children in year 2 really enjoyed their workshop with 

United Utilities during Science week. We had lots of fun 

learning all about the water cycle, and how the water in the 

seas and oceans gets to our taps at home so that we can 

drink and have a shower!  We also learnt how important it is 

to use less water, so we thought of lots of different ways that 

we could save water at home and at school.  We can't wait to 

put our ideas into practice and see how much water we can 

save! 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘COMPASSION’ 

RecD -      Oscar  

RecP -      Mehki  

RecV/B -  Noah  

Y1L-         James  

Y1K -       Charlie                  

Y1Mc-      Charlie  

Y2K -       Dylan  

Y2R -       Ella 

Y2B -       Tyler  

Y3E -       Lily  

Y3H -      Trishna  

Y3W -      Alissia  

Y4D –     Kyle  

Y4L -       Oliver       

Y4B -      Lucy  

Y5C -      Cameron  

Y5B-       Freya  

Y6H -      Eleanor 

Y6C -      Poppy  

 

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure all payments come into 

school in a sealed envelope , marked 

with child’s name and reason for 

payment. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 22nd March 2019 

School closes on Wednesday 

10th April & we return on 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019. 

Y2 Workshop 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

March 

25-26th - Mother’s Day Sale 

25th-28th - Y5 Bikeability 

28th - Y4LD Class Assembly 9.00am 

29th - Reception Mother’s Day        

Assembly. 

April 

3rd - Y5 London Trip Meeting, 4.30pm. 

8th - Y6 Bake Sale. 

10th - Eucharist Service for KS2 pupils. 

Friends and families are welcome to 

join us. 

10th - Reception - RSPB Workshop. 

25-26th Y5 London Residential 

May 

2nd - Y3RE Class Assembly. 

2nd - Rec and Y6 Photos. 

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Y4 Residential  

 

Year four have returned from their 

residential at the Peace Centre and they 

had an absolutely amazing time.  They 

focused on our Christian value of 

fellowship through working together as a 

team using communication and by 

supporting and encouraging each other. 

We took part in a number of team games 

and problem solving activities where team 

work was essential.  We also completed a really fun scavenger 

hunt in teams, we did a litter pick and we created some 

beautiful natural artwork using what we found in the local 

environment. 

  

 

 

Many of the children said it was the best 

time they ever had and they wanted to stay 

for longer!  The children were an absolute 

delight to take away and all staff were very 

proud of them.  Well done, year four! 

We will be running a Holiday Club at Half Term 

for children who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 15th - Thursday 

18th April 2019  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual                 

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

Application forms can be found on the school     

website, please complete and send into school 

as soon as possible. 

Please note that the club will only run if we have 

enough children on each day and the places will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

On Thursday, some year 5 & 6 children took part in a football 

tournament at Culcheth High School. The children 

represented our school wonderfully and worked extremely 

hard as a team. St Philip’s won two matches (3-0 and 1-0) 

and lost one which put them through to the semi finals. The 

semi final match proved to be tricky and despite the 

children’s best efforts, St Philip’s lost 1-0. Miss Cragg and 

Miss Stubbs were extremely proud of the children’s 

perseverance and resilience! Thank you to all the parents 

who turned up to support the team.  

 

Football Tournament 
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